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HONOR YOUR PHYSICIAN ON NATIONAL DOCTORS DAY  
 

Thank Your Doctor on National Doctors Day (and Everyday) 

 

BALTIMORE, March 27, 2019 – MedChi, The Maryland State Medical Society, would 

like to remind everyone that National Doctors Day is on Saturday, March 30.  On this 

day, especially, doctors should be recognized for making us well and helping to keep us 

well throughout the years.  Whether it’s by sending them a personal note of appreciation, 

calling them on the phone, or thanking them in person, take some time out to show your 

doctor/s your appreciation on this day. 

 

MedChi believes it is important to recognize and support the hard work and dedication of 

our members and all physicians each day.  Not only do doctors diagnose everyday 

illnesses, they help people with their fears and anxiety surrounding their health, and they 

also give advice to help us live our healthiest lives.  No matter what their specialty is, 

doctors significantly improve our well-being and are critical in furthering the lives of 

their patients.  Most doctors work an average of 60 hours a week while working under 

extreme pressure and being attentive towards each patient.  

 

MedChi is made up of over 8,000 physician members.  Gene M. Ransom, MedChi’s 

CEO, says “we are grateful for all of our wonderful physician members and our amazing 

board members and strive to show our ongoing appreciation and support for all that they 

do today and every day.” 

 

MedChi also hopes this day will encourage or remind people to schedule regular visits to 

their doctor/s to ensure they are on the right track to better health. 

 

About MedChi  

MedChi, The Maryland State Medical Society, is a non-profit membership association of 

Maryland physicians.  It is the largest physician organization in Maryland.  The mission 

of MedChi is to serve as Maryland's foremost advocate and resource for physicians, their 

patients and the public health of Maryland.  For more information, please visit 

www.medchi.org. 

http://www.medchi.org/

